MississIPPI HOME CORPORATION

PROGRAM BULLETIN #19-0406

TO: Developers, Owners and Management Agents representing Owner’s interest in Housing
Tax Credit Developments
319
FROM: Robert D. Collier, Senior Vice President of Program Compliance
DATE: June 5, 2019

SUBJECT: The Mississippi Housing Search (MSHousingSearch.org)

Due to a lack of funding, the MSHousingSearch.org website was deactivated on May 31, 2019.
Effective May 31, 2019, the requirement that upon vacancy of special-need units, the vacant units must be
listed on the MSHousingSearch.org website is no longer applicable. All other marketing efforts are to
continue in the absence of this search tool. Properties listed on this service in other regions will
not be impacted.

Upon your review of the attached information, should you have any questions, please contact the
Compliance Monitoring Division at 601-718-4642.
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